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December 10, 2O8

Debra A. Rowland, Exec. Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord,NH 03301

Re: Docket No. 17-165
Abenaki Water Company, Inc. — Rosebrook Division
Permanent Rate Proceeding
Company Response to Staff Recommendation on Step 1 Audit

Dear Director Howland:

Abenaki Water Company, Inc. (“Abenaki”) is in receipt of Staffs recommendation
dated December 6, 2018. Abenaki accepts Staffs recommendation regarding the amount
of Step 1 . Abenaki appreciates the Commission’s consideration ofthe permanent rate
settlement and Step 1 revenue adjustment requested at the November 7, 20 1 8 hearing.

Thank you for your assistance with this filing.
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